
RESERVE YOUR COURTSIDE SEAT NOW!!!! 

 
 

 
 

The Arapaho-Butler New Gymnasium will have court side seats for all basketball 

games this year.  The seats are padded leather seats with a cup holder and have 

the AB logo embroidered on them.  The seats will be sold by silent auction.   There 

are 24 seats available.  The highest bid will choose his/her seat first.  We will then 

go down the list of bids in order, allowing them to choose their seats. Your seat 

will be reserved for you for every basketball game.  This includes elementary, 

junior high, high school, tournaments and playoff games!  All proceeds from the 

chairs go to Arapaho-Butler Athletics and will be utilized by our student athletes.  

Please reserve your chairs now!!!! 

 

If you are interested in placing a bid, please fill out the following information and 

turn in your sealed bid into Coach Williams, Coach Cudd, or Mr. Edelen.  Bids must 

be turned in by WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2018 at NOON. 

NAME__________________________   PHONE #________________ 

BID AMOUNT PER CHAIR_________  # of CHAIRS______  TOTAL AMOUNT ______ 

Thank you for supporting AB INDIANS & LADY INDIANS ATHLETICS!!!!!!!! 


